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Hainford Newsletter 

Communicating with the school 
Once again thank you to all those parents and carers who contact the school using the office email 
address, the head of school email address or the school’s telephone number. May I take this 
opportunity to remind all parents and carers that all communication from parents must made be via 
the office and/or Head of School email address/es.  
Given that we continue to receive a few messages on other platforms such as SEESAW and Tapestry we 
have had to disable the messaging function on these platforms.  We thank you for your understanding 
in this matter. 
 
Mr Cross  

 
Year 5 Road Safety 

 
Congratulations to our yr5 cyclists who braved the wet and windy conditions this week to successfully 

complete their Level 2 cycling course. Once again, it has been pleasing to see how children supported 

each other and always helped each other succeed. All instructors complimented the children about 

their great behaviour and positive attitude.  
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mailto:office@hainfordfirst.norfolk.sch.uk


  
 
Friday 17th March 2023                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 15 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 
Safe Parking 

 
Once again thank you to all parents and carers who continue to park safely in the Millennium Carpark. 
Unfortunately, the school continues to receive complaints from members of the local community 
about parents/carers parking unnecessarily outside of the church. There are clear signs from the 
church politely asking motorists to also use the nearby carpark.  
Given the continuing unsafe parking, the school has been forced to contact the local police to see how 
they can monitor and support the school in keeping all of our pupils safe. 
 
SEN Padlet  
Please click on the link below for up-to-date information regarding SEND 
Nebula SEND Information for parents and carers (padlet.com) 

 

Wellbeing Newsletter 
Please use the link below to access our Wellbeing Newsletter. 
https://sway.office.com/s/CBybVd0CkrRy3pHK/embed  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ the start of this half-term is Service 
A Christian Perspective on Service:  
Jesus exemplified in his person the ministry and relationship with God, what it was to be called the 
“servant king”. Christians believe that their calling is to follow Jesus’ example according to their gifts 
or abilities. They believe that through serving God in others, “perfect freedom” will ultimately be 
found. (Values for Life) 
As a school community, we will be exploring how we can all serve one another and show gratitude to 
those who serve us. 

https://padlet.com/jporter6crd/nebula-send-information-for-parents-and-carers-zaskga1ho8p319qy
https://sway.office.com/s/CBybVd0CkrRy3pHK/embed
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

 
March 
28th Yr3/4 Nebula Tag-rugby event at Horsford (letters sent out 17.3.23) 
29th Reception height, weight and vision check 
30th Rearranged UPKS2 cross-country race number 6 – (new letters sent out 17.3.23) 
31st Easter Assembly in church 
31st Final day of spring term 

 
School Easter Holidays: Monday 3rd April to Tuesday 18th April 

 
April 
17th School closed for INSET training 
18th School reopens for all pupils 
 
May 
WB 8th KS2 (year 6) SATS week 

 
 

Thank you for all of your support 
 

March 
17th 

Star Awards Values Award 
Service 

Class 1 Ethan – great work in maths Poppy – supporting and encouraging 
others with their work 
 

Class 2 Felix –  for great work since joining 
class 2 

Mackenzie– always supporting others 
and volunteering to support adults in 
need 
 

Class 3 
 

George W – thoughtful diary 
writing and being supportive to his 
peers during this week’s cycling 
course. 

Keira – supporting a friend in need 


